

Thomas M. Conway
International President

Sept. 16, 2019

United Auto Workers Gary Jones, President 8000 E Jefferson Ave. Detroit, MI 48214

Dear President Jones and striking UAW members at General Motors:

I'm writing to express the United Steelworkers' complete support and solidarity. We stand with you and your entire union as you undertake this fight with GM in order to protect and advance the interests of the nation's workers from runaway corporate greed and continued abandonment of working-class communities.

General Motors has displayed the worst possible behavior with its selfishness, plant closings and failure to share the rewards the members of the UAW made possible.

Feel free to reach out to the USW at every level of our organization for assistance and support as you begin this struggle with GM. You have our total backing and commitment to your union.

In solidarity,

llumas M. Comay

Tom Conway
International President
United Steelworkers